
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
05 September 2024 
 

 
Presentation Brothers Statement in response to the publication of the 

Scoping Inquiry Report 

 
 
 
"The Presentation Brothers have fully co-operated with the Scoping Inquiry 

and will continue to co-operate.  We acknowledge the impact, and the hurt 

and pain caused to victims of abuse. We condemn and apologise for what 

happened. We give our sympathy, support and co-operation to all the 

victims. While we acknowledge that it can never undo the damage caused, a 

broad range of support is available to support victims including access to 

funded counselling and therapeutic services as well as pastoral and 

restorative justice processes. We encourage anyone in need of support to 

contact us to avail of these services."  
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